
“The Board of Education of the Riverside Local  School District maintains 
the highest standard of care for the supervision, control, and protection of 
its students.  The Board’s commitment includes not only maintaining a 
secure environment during the school day but also releasing the students at 
the end of the day in a safe, protected manner.  As a part of this 
commitment, District representatives, including the Latchkey officials, will 
not release any student to a parent or guardian who is or appears to be 
under the influence of alcohol or controlled substances of any kind.  In 
such a circumstance, District representatives will contact another family 
member or guardian to arrange for alternative transportation for the 
student and may contact the Sheriff’s Office if the circumstances warrant 
it.  Please join with us in maintaining the highest standard of care for our 
students.” 

LATCHKEY CHILD RELEASE POLICY 
“Because We Care” 


